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This is an important notice. Please have it translated.
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The New York State (NYS) WIC Program will replace the current paper-based vendor monitoring system with an
electronic monitoring system in August 2016. Vendor Management Agency (VMA) staff will use a handheld tablet
to complete each monitoring visit. VMA staff will review results of the monitoring visit with the vendor and ask the
vendor to sign an electronic Summary Report. By sighing the Summary Report, vendors are verifying they have
been informed of the results of the WIC vendor monitoring visit, including a review of prices of WIC allowable
foods and formula. The Summary Report will:

Identify whether the vendor passed or failed the monitoring session
Include details of any findings

Identify areas requiring follow up

Determine whether the vendor is price reasonable

A link to the Summary Report will be sent to the vendor via email. This electronic Summary Report will be the
only copy of the results of the monitoring visit provided to the vendor; paper copies will no longer be provided.
Authorized WIC vendors MUST maintain an active email address in order to receive the electronic
Summary Report.

Vendors must contact their VMA immediately if there are any changes to their email information.

It is the vendor’s responsibility to ensure their email settings do not block or otherwise disallow receipt of the
Summary Report. The sender of the Summary Report will be noreply@healthsolutions.org. This is an
unmonitored mailbox set up for one-way sending of information. Do not attempt to respond to this email. If a
monitoring visit is completed for your store and you do not receive the emailed Summary Report, you must notify
your VMA to request a copy.

If you have questions about this information, please contact your VMA.

Thank you for your participation in the NYS WIC Program.
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